
 
Installation of Pipeline Crossing 
Monongahela River, Mile 34.6 

  
  
1.   TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:  Notice is given that Michels Pipeline Construction, for 
Dominion Transmission (DTI) plan to install the permitted Appalachian Gateway pipeline 
crossing on the Monongahela River at mile 34.6 near Donora, Washington County, 
Pennsylvania.   
  
2.   The work is proposed to start the week of September 12th and continue intermittently 
throughout November 11th.  When on site, the contractor will be working 6 days per week and 10 
hours per day.  The company does not expect to be working everyday due to landowner 
clearance issues.     
 
3.  During this work, the M/V Jesse Z (or other Ohio River Salvage Towboat), a derrick boat, 
and deck barge will be on site.      
  
4.   Navigators, please note the location and duration of this work and use caution in and around 
the area.  During Non-working hours, the floating plant will be moored at the work site clear of 
the navigation channel and lighted according to regulations.   
  
5.   Mariners should monitor radio marine channels 13 and 16 while in the vicinity of the 
pipeline crossing site.   
  
 
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER: 
  
  
       // SIGNED //  
                                                                          
                                                                        James R. Fisher 
                                                                        Acting Chief, Operations Division 
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